
COLORADO DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 

4210 EAST 11TH AVENUE • DENVER, COLORADO 80220 • PHONE 388-6111 
Anthony Robbins, M.D., M.P.A. Executive Director 

January 26, 1978 

Mr. Duane R. Jensen, P. E. 
City Engineer - Utilities 
City of Grand Junction 
250 N. Fifth St. 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 

Re: Design Review of Plans and Specifications 
Prepared by N. H. P. Q. for Modification 
to Grand Junction's Existing Wastewater 
Treatment Facility - 080 337 02 

Dear Mr. Jensen: 

At this time the Environmental Protection Agency has not approved 
the City of Grand Junction's proposal to construct a regional facility. 

We will complete our design review of the above mentioned plans and 
specifications after the Environmental Protection Agency has approved 
your regional proposal to phase out the existing wastewater treatment 

plant. 

Very truly yours, 

-WATER QUALITY Cs TROL DIV 10 

-------7...;;Jonathan W. Love, P. E. 
Domestic Waste Consultant 

Technical Services Section 

JWL:bjd 

cc: C. Heskett, E. P. A. 
D. Bbwman,.D. E. 
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